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To Director of
Coordination Center for TLD .RU

Andrew Romanov

123610, Moscow,
Krasnopresnenskaya nab. 12, WTC,

Mezhdunarodnaya-II, office 433

Dear Andrew!

According to  the request of the Prime Minister of the Government of the 
Russian  Federation  Vladimir  Putin  (№ВП-П44-3768,  June  17,  2008)  on 
continuation of work on promotion of the Russian language in the Internet address 
system and for the step-by-step solution of the delegation to the Russian Federation 
a  top  level  domain  on  the  national  language,  we  consider  as   reasonable for 
Coordination Center for TLD RU, as chosen manager for the domain “.РФ”, to 
prepare and submit to the Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
(ICANN) the application for delegation of the top level Internationalized Domain 
Name (IDN) to the Russian Federation and all the necessary documentation for the 
mentioned delegation according to the requirements of the accelerated procedure 
for introduction of top level domains on not Latin national alphabets (“fast track”).

Director of Department
of the scientific-technical and strategic
development of the branch O.V.Chutov

http://www.minsvyaz.ru/
mailto:office@minsvyaz.ru
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Association of scientific
and educational organizations - computer networks users
“RELARN”

The Russian Federation, 123182
Moscow, square akademika Kurchatova, 1
Code 7734030883
Phone: +7 (495) 737-9296
Fax: +7 (499) 196-4984
Email: amadm@relarn.ru
Web: www.relarn.ru

To Director of
Coordination Center for TLD RU

Andrew Romanov

Dear Andrew!

I  would like to  inform you that  the Association  “RELARN”,  which  represents 
interests of the significant range of scientific and educational organizations of the 
Russian  Federation,  is  very  interested  in  implementation  of  the  addressing  in 
Russian  language project  in  Russian  segment  of  the  Internet.  It  will  provide 
additional  opportunities  for  the  development  of  Russian  language  information 
resources targeted at a wide range of users of scientific and educational networks - 
academics, professors, students and schoolchildren.

We consider your arguments in favor of using a biliteral abbreviation “РФ” to 
denote a Cyrillic top-level domain delegating to the Russian Federation by the 
international coordinating organization ICANN as convincing.

Thus, I would like to bring to your attention by this letter that the Association 
RELARN endorses the proposed name “.РФ” as Cyrillic domain name for Russia 
and supports the request which should be sent to the ICANN for the delegation of 
this domain.

The Association “RELARN” supports the choice of acting ccTLD Manager of 
domain .RU Cooordination Center for TLD RU as an IDN ccTLD Manager of the 
Cyrillic domain for Russia. Cooordination Center for TLD RU currently 
successfully serves as the Managerof the domain .RU and provides organizational 
and technological stability of DNS and registration system of domain .RU.

Director of the Association “RELARN” I. Ivanov

http://www.relarn.ru/
mailto:amadm@relarn.ru
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Regional Public
Center for Internet Technologies
(ROCIT)

117292, Russian Federation, Moscow
Kedrova street, 8, building 3, ROCIT

Web: www.rocit.ru
e-mail: all@rocit.ru
phone: (495) 124-2337
fax: (495) 718-8400

To Director of
Coordination Center for TLD RU

Andrew Romanov

Dear Andrew!

In response to your request we report that the ROCIT supports the creation of top-
level domain “.РФ”for Russia. Creating of the domain “.РФ” should help to 
implement the Cyrillic domain names registration services. This step in many ways 
will make it easier for Russian-speaking users of Internet to search and navigate in 
the network, which should also increase the number of network users in Russia. 
Eliminating necessity to transform the Russian-language trademarks, trade names, 
slogans, etc. to Latin script for writing down domain names should also enhance 
the effectiveness of marketing campanies in traditional media (newspapers, radio, 
television).

The domain name you proposed we find very fortunate because the biliteral “.РФ” 
associates with geographic territory in the domain name system as well as “РФ” is 
a commonly accepted official name of the Russian state which is widely used in 
business and social life of Russia.

The ROCIT considers as necessary to support the choice of acting ccTLD Manager 
of domain .RU Coordination Center for TLD RU as the IDN ccTLD Manager of 
Cyrillic domain for Russia. Since 2002 Coordination Center for TLD RU has been 
serving as the Manager of the domain .RU and providing organizational and 
technological stability of the DNS and registration system of domain .RU work.

Chairman of the Board M. Tverdynin
Act.: Y. Parfentiev
Phone: (495) 718-838

mailto:all@rocit.ru
http://www.rocit.ru/
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Internet Providers Union

To Director of
Coordination Center for TLD RU

Andrew Romanov

Dear Andrew!

Internet Providers Union supports the establishment of the Cyrillic domain .РФ for Russia. 
It seems that creation of the Cyrillic domain in Russia will make the Internet much 
more accessible for the great masses of our population with different abilities and 
different levels of education. The choice of name .РФ is reasonable as it clearly can be 
identified by Russian Internet users as the domain of the Russian Federation.

Internet Providers Union also considers as necessary to support the choice of present 
ccTLD Manager of domain .RU - Cooordination Center for TLD RU as a Manager for 
the Cyrillic domain for Russia.

Yours respectfully,

M. Guriev
Chairman of the Board
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